LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 14, 2013
TO: Honorable Patricia Harless, Chair, House Committee on Environmental Regulation
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3466 by Bohac (Relating to the reporting of international shipments of electronic
waste.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require that any business entity that operates in Texas and ships for recycling,
reuse, or disposal any sort of electronic parts or electronic equipment from this state to an ultimate
destination that is located outside the United States to provide an annual report to the Texas
Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ). The TCEQ would be required to make information
received from such reports available to the pubic on the agency's website.

The bill would require the first report from recyclers be submitted to the TCEQ by January 15,
2014, covering the time period of September 1 through December 31, 2013.

Any costs to the TCEQ in implementing the provisions of the bill are not expected to be
significant.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 582 Commission on Environmental Quality
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, TL
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